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CITY OF NEWCASTLE 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
          

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REVIEW OF ANNUAL HOUSEKEEPING (MINOR) CODE AMENDMENTS  
TO THE NEWCASTLE MUNICIPAL CODE 

AUGUST 24, 2022 
              

 
 

NOTICE: The Newcastle Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
August 24, 2022, to receive public comment on the review of annual housekeeping 
(minor) code amendments to the Newcastle Municipal Code.  
 
The meeting will begin at 6 p.m. The meeting will be held at Newcastle City Hall and will 
be streamed live on YouTube. All interested persons are encouraged to attend and be 
heard concerning the code amendments. The public may provide comment remotely 
using this video conference link and providing passcode 146928 and meeting ID 836 1592 
2371. Telephone-only users can call 1-253-215-8782.  
 
Written comments may be submitted by regular mail at 12835 Newcastle Way, Suite 200, 
Newcastle, Washington 98056 or by email to cityclerk@newcastlewa.gov. Written 
comment received by 4 p.m. on the date of the hearing will be distributed to the 
commission prior to the meeting.  
 
For meeting information or special accommodation, contact Paul White, City Clerk, by 
calling 425-386-4102, or by sending email or regular mail to the addresses above.  
 
DATED: August 4, 2022 
Published in the Seattle Times August 9, 2022. 
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